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CITY OF GARRISON
27069 Central Street - P.O. Box 239 (mailing)

Garrison, M innesota 56450
320-692-4270 Tel & Fax E-mail: crvearri@frontiernet,net

Mayor: John Schley Clerk: Cathy Thompson Council: Kristi Thurmer, Lori Puente, Matt Biever

August L8,2O7O

Ms. Kathryn J. McFadden, MLA
Licensed Landscape Architect
Minnesota Department of Transportation
Office of Technical Support
MS 686
395 John lreland Blvd.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1899

RE: Letter of Support - TIGER l l  57 mil l ion dollar grant request

Dear Ms. McFadden:

The Garrison City Council  supports the approximate 57 mil l ion dollars in improvements for the Garrison
area, from Whitefish Creek Bridge in Kathio Township north to Harbor Inn on U. S. Highway 169.

This funding would first and foremost preserve and restore three major historic area properties and
would also improve Lake Mille Lacs shoreline water quality through erosion control measures. The
replacement and expansion of existing sidewalk north from the "Y" to Harbor Inn would promote
pedestrian safety, health and enhance area livability.

Garrison, with its population of 233 residents, is located at a major highway division of U.S. Highway 169
and U. S. Highway 18. Visitors often pass through quickly on the way to a "Northern Getaway". With
this grant, we would create an alternative-transportation fr iendly trai l  and access to our community
ult imately contributing to the economic st imulus of area businesses. The improvements of l ighting and
landscaping would encourage many visitors to stop, enjoy and appreciate this magnif icent area. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

CITY OF GARRISON
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